Indago Energy Limited

Notification of Shortfall for Entitlement Offer

Indago Energy Limited (ASX: DRG) (“Indago” or “the Company”) is pleased to confirm the
Company’s pro rata non-renounceable entitlement offer (“Entitlement Offer”) of one New Share
offered for every three shares held by Eligible Shareholders at an issue price of $S0.07 per share
closed at 5:00pm EST on 19 August 2017.

The Company gives notice of the shortfall of subscriptions pursuant to the Entitlement Offer as
follows:

(a) The Company received acceptances from 133 Eligible Shareholders for a total of 16,408,597
New Shares raising $1,148,601; and

(b) The number of New Shares offered pursuant to the Offer was 43,579,892, resulting in a
shortfall of 1,901,991 New Shares (“Shortfall”).

In accordance with the terms of the underwriting agreement, the Shortfall of 43,579,892 New
Shares (approximately $1,901,991 million) will be taken up in full by the Underwriter to the Offer.

The allotment and issue of the New Shares under the Offer will occur on Thursday, 25 August
2017. It is anticipated that normal trading of the New Shares will commence on Friday, 26"
August 2017.

The Board of Directors wishes to thank shareholders and the Underwriters for their participation
in the Entitlement Offer.
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